May 2, 2022

Attention: City of Bandon Hearing Officer

Re: Application #22-001 for construction located at 4000 Beach Loop Dr SW

We strongly support the appeal to construct the proposed deck. We own and have lived in the adjoining
property (3900 Beach Loop Dr SW) to the north of the applicants property for over 30 years. The deck
would not impact our viewscape whatsoever.

The applicants have always shown respect for the area and neighbors around their property. They have
gone to great effort to cut back the gorse to preserve views and to protect our homes from the risk of
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Frank and Sandra Maciejewskj
3900 Beach Loop Dr SW



